
Dear parents, 
 
We are beginning the use of Google Classroom with the Year Five pupils at school. This is for a 
number of reasons: 
 

 It helps teach and consolidate valuable computing skills for the children. 

 Children will be using similar online systems of setting homework at secondary schools. 

 We would like to use the system to enhance our provision in the event of a class closure or 
school lockdown. 

 
This work will be set on the system, with a link on the class home page. It is also a place where children 
can submit work to me that I would like to see and respond to for your child.. The children all have 
their own unique usernames and passwords. They will be sent to you via email and they look like this: 
 
 

 
 
 
There will also be a sheet, instructing them how to access the Year Five Google Classroom. This can 
also be found attached to this email and on the Year Five page on the school website.  
 
We will aim to set work on the Google Classroom, as well as being able to lead virtual lessons through 
video links. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Stubberfield on 
sstubberfield@stpetersshoreham.co.uk  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
Miss Stubberfield 
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